Treasurer’s Report for Year 1st November 2013 to 31st October 2014
The accounts were duly audited on 31st October by Keith Benton of York.

We still have not managed to close the Lloyds Bank account but as the balance is now zero this should not be a concern.

Up to now I am very satisfied with our new HSBC bank account.  Online banking is very easy and useful as is the direct payment facility.

The carry forward figure on the balance sheet is £2078.23 this year.  We have a further three newsletters to pay for from this money, one colour issue that will cost approximately £500 and two further issues costing £220 each.  This could give us a balance of £1138 at the beginning of the collecting year next April.

Carol Buck

